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About the revocation of lending the school lunch Uniform (white apron (hakui) 

 

Thank you for your cooperation with the city’s promotion for education. 

However, we would like to inform you that the white apron (hakui) distributed by the school, which 

is shared by the children for a long time for school lunch duty will be stopped. Due to concerns 

about sharing items and the smell of softener used for washing the white apron (hakui) at home, 

that cause uncomfortable feeling to some students. So we have decided to stop lending the white 

apron (hakui) used for the school lunch duty and allow each student to have his/her own white 

apron. We would appreciate the parent’s cooperation and understanding regarding this matter 

including preparation for the school lunch uniform (white apron (hakui).  

 In addition, we will give information on when to give back the white apron, thank you for your 

understanding and cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

＜For more information＞ 

Toyohashi City Health and Lunch Division 0532-62-9815 

(Mrs. Katou ／Eastern School Lunch Center) 

 

 

To the Parents, 


